
Siliguri Institute of Technology

Anti Ragging Cell

A Report on the 1st Hostel Visit on 26.08.19.

Date -30.08.2019

Introduction

Ragging is a practice in colleges, hostels and other educational institutes where the senior or an influential
person tends to demoralize and defame the juniors through the means of verbal or physical abuse and
harassment

To curb the menace an Anti Ragging Cell was made to address and stop the issues in the college.
As a part of the meeting of the point (Sl no 8) held on 21.8.2019, A surprise visit to the Hostels
was planned. This report throws light on the 1st day of the Hostel visit held on
26.08.19,

6 pm onward in
1st Year Boys’ Hostel near Panchanai River.

The members present were.
1. Mr Shomnath Dutta,
2. Mr Hrishikesh Roy,
3. Mr Bidyut Das,
4. Mr Rajeeb Chetri,
5. Mr Siraj Hossain
6. Mr Subhomoy Sarker

Investigation

5:45 : The members of the Anti Ragging Cell entered the boys hostel and checked the boards , the
Attendance Register and the log book. After checking the registers, the members moved to the hostel
rooms to check any unwanted issue.

6:00 : The members then asked the students to assemble in the Kitchen and addressed with the issues
regarding any issue of physical and mental harassment of the seniors.

Mr Rajeeb Chetri and Mr Hrishikesh Roy addressed more about the issue of the serious consequences of
Ragging and availing of the buses plying to and forth in the college.

6:30 The students then went back to their respective rooms and the Anti Ragging cell departed from the
premises.

Findings

● The students confirmed that there was no such incident of ragging in the hostel.



Photographic Evidence of the Hostel Visit by the ANTI Ragging Cell



Siliguri Institute of Technology

Anti-Ragging Cell

Date: 28/08/19

Sub: SIT Girls Hostel Visit

Agenda: To have a discussion with the students regarding various issues.

Venue: Common room (SIT 1st year Girls Hostel)

Time: 18:00

Members Present: Mr. Subhajit Roy, Mr. Rajeeb Chetri, Mr. Ranjan Chetri, Mrs. Bahnisikha Das
and all the students of the hostel.

Brief Report:

A small discussion was held by the members of the anti-ragging cell with the students of 1st year
regarding ragging issues. A total of 25 students from various departments attended the meeting.
The students were asked if they are facing any problem in the college or in the hostel. The
students seem very happy and satisfied with their new life. The students were also encouraged
to focus in their studies and career. They were advised to make a good relation with their
seniors. At the end, one student was asked to brief the entire discussion.

Some snaps of the event are attached herewith:




